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Shortchanging on GI Bill Benefits Is No Way to Thank
Veterans for Their Service
  

RELATED PROFESSIONALS

Misha Tseytlin

Misha Tseytlin, leader of Troutman Pepper’s Appellate + Supreme Court Practice Group, was mentioned in the

March 13, 2023 Chicago Sun-Times article, “Shortchanging on GI Bill Benefits Is No Way to Thank Veterans for

Their Service.”

Rudisill’s latest win was overturned last December on an appeal by the VA. His Chicago lawyer, Misha Tseytlin,

said the VA’s calculations fly in the face of previous rulings, dating back to World War II, that create a ‘pro-

veteran canon’ in favor of former service members when there are ambiguities about benefits.
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